
EDWARD H. HARTE

December 9, 1985

Dear Hector,

Many thanks for the compliment you paid me in
inviting all those busy people to hear me talk
about Mexico. I enjoyed being with you and
with them, and felt genuinely honored that you
would have called them together for such a
purpose.

Janet joins me in wishing you and your family
a happy holiday season.

Sincerely,

Edward H. Harte

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


